2024 Non-Profit of the Year Application

To be eligible for consideration, the nominee must be a business and a member in good standing of the Greater
Sebring Chamber of Commerce as of December 31%, 2023, with a minimum of one full year in business. Chamber
members may nominate a business, including their own, for consideration. Judging for the “Non Profit of the Year”
Award will be conducted by the Sebring Chamber Board of Directors and the Annual Banquet Committee.

The last day to apply will be Friday, April 19th. Applications must be emailed to ceo @sebring.org, faxed to 863-
385-8810, or dropped off in a sealed envelope with attention to Tenille Drury-Smith at the Sebring Chamber, 202
Circle Park Drive.

The winner(s) of the 2024 “Non Profit of the Year” Award for the Greater Sebring Chamber of Commerce will be
recognized at the Annual Banquet & Awards Ceremony on Friday May 17%, 2024.

Nominator Information

Your Name (First & Last Required):

Your Phone Number: Your Email:

Nominee Information

Company Name:

Primary Contact (Owner or Other):

# of Employees:

Address:

City: State: Zip Code:

Company Phone Number:

Reason for Nomination:

Community Involvement/Additional Achievements:
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